
TO: City Council 

FROM: Hanna Miles, Executive Assistant/Deputy City Clerk 

DATE: May 2, 2023 

SUBJECT: Reappointment of Bill Kallappa II to the Board of Parks and Recreation Commissioners 
and David Bills, Brian Reynolds, and Satpal Sohal to the Lodging Tax Advisory 
Committee 

 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Confirm the Mayor’s reappointment of Bill Kallappa II to the Board of Parks and Recreation 
Commissioners and David Bills, Brian Reynolds, and Satpal Sohal to the Lodging Tax 
Advisory Committee. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Upon Council confirmation, the 3-year term for Bill Kallappa II on the Board of Parks and 
Recreation Commissioners will expire June 1, 2026; and the annual term for David Bills, 
Brian Reynolds, and Satpal Sohal will expire June 18, 2024. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Vision | Mission | Beliefs  
Our Vision:  

Tumwater of the future will be people-oriented and highly livable, with a strong economy, 
dynamic places, vibrant neighborhoods, a healthy natural environment, diverse and 
engage residents, and living connection to its history. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Confirm some of the reappointments 

 Do not confirm the reappointments 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Applications and Supplemental Information of Volunteers 


